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TOPIC: PRE-AUTHORIZATION  
 
Attached is an important memorandum from the Texas Workers' Compensation Commission 
dated February 19, 1992 regarding pre-authorization clarification. 
 
Please note the last paragraph requiring action no later than February 28, 1992.  Please write 
directly to the Commission. 
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